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The National Elections Commission (NEC) held a stakeholder
engagement consultative meeting on 17 January 2025 with a
diverse group of civil society organizations (CSOs) including
faith-based  organizations,  academia  and  media  from  South
Sudan. The objective of the half-day engagement focused on
raising awareness on the electoral process and key updates
related to the electoral timeline and preparations.

Over 60 CSOs participated in the event who welcomed NEC’s
initiative to strengthen dialogue with electoral stakeholders
and  exchange  crucial  information  about  the  progress  of
electoral  preparations  and  challenges,  such  as  proposed
timelines  for  constitutional  review,  population  census  and
elections, electoral legal framework and budget constraints.
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This  series  of  stakeholder  engagements  form  part  of  the
Commission’s action plan adopted during a retreat in Entebbe,
Uganda, in December 2024. The consultative meeting was NEC’s



second stakeholder meeting, following a similar one held with
political parties on 17 December 2024.  


